
      ARE YOU A DOG OWNER? 

The Anaheim Police Department 

invites dog walkers  

to attend a crime  

awareness program that  

encourages dog walkers  

throughout  our community to 

 assist as “extra eyes and ears.”  
 
 

Please Join Us:   

When: Tuesday, March 24th, 2015 

Where:  Maxwell Park,  

2655 W Orange Ave. 

Time: 6:30 p.m. 

For more information  

contact David Gonzalez at  

714-765-7962 or dggonzalez@anaheim.net 

 

Law Enforcement + Community Partnership =  

Crime Free Neighborhoods 


